
From: Nicholas Schroeder  
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 9:10 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather  
Subject: 51574 Food Cart Item at Plan Commision 
 
Dear Plan Commission, 
 
Having late night food carts in TSS and NMX districts as a permitted use is a bad idea.  Many of 
these areas are immediately adjacent to residential areas.  Can you imagine a late night food 
cart with a generator and congregation of people in your back yard until near midnight?  It 
seems like the kind of situation that everyone trusts zoning laws to prevent. 
 
Nick Schroeder 
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